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The Union and Company resumed negoƟaƟons.   

 

The Union has sƟll not received a serious, FAIR, and JUST healthcare counter proposal since the 
last regressive proposal that has come across the table.  

Your Bargaining commiƩee has reminded the Company Ɵme and Ɵme again that our members 
deserve a FAIR, living wage that enables the very workers that brought this Company success to 
be able to have healthcare rates and wages that enable a good work life balance in a Ɵme of 
increased cost of living.  

We remain diligent and ready to negoƟate an earnest contract when the Company is ready to 
acknowledge the workforce that provided them such profound results year over year! 

ConƟnue to mobilize and stand in solidarity with your Bargaining team! WE ARE THE NETWORK! 
WE ARE THE SUCCESS OF THIS COMPANY!  Remember RED THURSDAY and BLACK FRIDAY!! 

 

 


